                        


Sept. 9-13, 2013
Dear Parents,
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Our Shelter Building trek will be this Wednesday at 12:30-2:15.  It will be based on the lessons we learned last week about how to build a survival shelter.   
The students need to wear boots and dress for wet, muddy and dirty conditions. Rain gear would be advisable.  They may need a change of clothes and shoes (if they do not have boots), as they get pretty wet and dirty It would be uncomfortable to sit in those clothes at school or wear them home if they are very wet.  
Thank you to the parent volunteers that have offered to chaperone. If you can help, I would love to have more adults.  You will need to be at school by 12:25 as we load busses at 12:30.  Please remember to dress for the conditions also. Our outing will be on the Benchlands Trail. 
HOMEWORK 
Homework is beginning this week. I expect the students to do the work nightly Monday-Thursday and turn it in daily. It is usually a review of the Spelling words, Language skills and Math computation. I usually add challenge words to the list for the students that want more challenge and I also add frequently misspelled words.  The students should be able to do the work neatly and independently, however I would appreciate parents looking it over for completeness.  
[image: image2.wmf]Reading Log: I sent home the Reading Log to begin the 20 minutes of required nightly reading program last week.  If you did not receive it please let me know. I can get you another.   It will be due September 26, and it must be filled and signed by a parent for it to be the “ticket” to the movie based on a book. I suggest taping it to the refrigerator to keep it in a safe place for the month.   
Subjects: At the beginning of the year much time is spent getting to know students and establishing classroom routines.  This week in Reading we will be reading the survival book by Gary Paulsen entitled Hatchet. In Language we will be gathering ideas for writing in our Journals.  We will also review what makes a good paragraph and study in subjects and predicates.  In Math we will continue to study graphing and data analysis, and numeration. We will also be focusing on computation review and place value this month. In Social Studies we will be studying Explorers and Geography.    The Survival Unit has been our Science Focus this month. We have also been journaling about our survival lessons.
I have a few more pre assessments to give to determine where the students are academically as they enter the 5th grade. I will share these at PT Conferences. 

Pictures will be taken Friday at 9:30. Students need to bring their envelope and money with them when they have their picture taken. 
Student Drop Off
Students should be dropped off in front of the school.  Parents should proceed in and the students should walk to the entrance by the recycling bins on the sidewalk.  Please say your good byes quickly, as there is quite a line that needs to get in and get out.  Band Students that have a large instrument (not flutes or clarinets) are allowed to take their instrument into the band room; then proceed out the front door by the music room to the playground, entering the playground by the recycle bins. It is our desire to keep all students safe and supervised.  Please help us in this endeavor.  
DON’T FORGET:

Homework starts this week.
BOOTS, CLOTHES, RAIN GEAR [image: image3.wmf]NEEDED

For 12:05 Shelter Building on Wednesday
Have a great week,

Sandy Bradshaw

966-1222

bradshaw@mail.ssd.k12.ak.us
Letter and homework are also posted on the website:

http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/






